
 

 

 

 

Dear Dr. Lin:     

 

I am writing to thank you for your thoughtful review of Manuscript 06196. Your remarks 

Have been very helpful to us as we consider whether to include this manuscript or not in 

Social Studies Research and Practice. 

 

We hope you enjoyed the review process and that you might be willing to assist us again. 

We consider that the surest way for our journal to sustain and improve its intellectual 

standing and readership is for each manuscript submitted to receive timely and thorough 

reviews from the author’s own peers. 

 

So, thank you again for your part in helping us in the editorial process and in giving the 

author the kind of feedback indispensable for ongoing scholarly discourse. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Cynthia Szymanski Sunal 

Executive Editor 


